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In accordance with Rector’s order n. 3 dated 03/12/2024 all locations of the university will remain closed on the following days: 

 

- Tuesday 24th  December 2024 

       - Friday 27th   December 2024 

- Tuesday 31st December 2024 

Please note that 25th and 26th December and January 1st and 6th are festive days in Italy, therefore all offices will remain closed. 

We would also like to remind you that Saturdays and Sundays are non-working days at University Parthenope. 

 

 

On the following dates the office will be responding to e-mails only for emergencies: 

       -Monday 23rd December 2024 

       -Monday 30th December 2024 

       -Thursday 2nd January 2025 

         -Friday 3rd  January 2025 

 

 

E-mail addresses of USICL Staff can be found from the link below 

Contatti Personale Amministrativo USICL – Orari di apertura al pubblico – Modalità di ricevimento – Ufficio Servizi Internazionalizzazione e 

Comunicazione Linguistica 

 

https://internazionalelingue.uniparthenope.it/apertura-al-pubblico/
https://internazionalelingue.uniparthenope.it/apertura-al-pubblico/

